
Here at Burford Primary School, we have been involved in lots of sporting events this Summer. We 

kicked it off with a sports day at the beginning of June. The children competed in a variety of track 

and field events. It was a lovely day, where parents and carers could come together and watch their 

children take part in all the different events and enjoy a picnic in the sun as well. 

Lower school have also been on some sporting school trips this term. Warwick Class (EYFS) went to 

Cotswold Clubhouse in Bourton-on-the-Water. They were able to use lots of different gymnastic 

equipment and trampolines, with gymnastic coaches showing them how to do this safely and 

properly. Windrush and Tolsey Classes (Y1,2 & 3) had a trip to Clip n Climb in Bicester. There the 

children got to climb lots of different climbing walls, go on a drop slide and climb the stairway to 

heaven. As well as this the children learnt how to tie different knots needed for rock climbing safely.  

Burford Primary School are part of the Burford PE Partnership. This has allowed us to enter loads of 

different events throughout the year, including Boccia, tag rugby, cricket, multi-skills and even golf. 

It has been amazing to see all our children get involved in such a variety of different sports and really 

develop a broad range of skills.  

We have also had an inflatable football company come into school. All children got to take part in 

the sessions. They learnt different football techniques through games. The company have since been 

back during Friday lunch times for any children who wanted to continue to develop their football 

skills.  

We are looking forward to next year, hopefully bringing just as many sporting opportunities as this 

year.  
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